From: Jami Morritt

Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 10:22 AM

To: June McHuen

Subject: FW: Public comment for next board meeting

For the minutes, thank you!

From: Jonathan Hawes <jonathanhaweselmonte@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 10:19 AM

To: Jami Morritt <Jami.Morritt@cob.cccounty.us>

Subject: Public comment for next board meeting

My name is Jonathan Hawes. | served as El Monte City Clerk from 2013 to 2018. Since 2015 | have been a whistleblower
on Andre Quintero and Team El Monte’s embezzlement of $10 million from the El Monte Promise Foundation
scholarship fund. | have interviewed dozens of El Monte residents who have privately confirmed that Promise funds
were used for fraudulent trips to Vietnam and Haiti, a bogus consultant in Salt Lake City, house repairs, and other
criminal activities, | have myself been interviewed by the FBI about two dozen times. Documents proving the
embezzlement have been submitted to the FBI and the District Attorney’s Office and are now available to the public
online (https://drive.google.com/file/d/1v434alh1dkikajdTCNZLMsZkhftmtA8f/view?usp=drive web). | am asking the
Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors to call out these crimes and protect the vulnerable residents of one of the
poorest cities in southern California. El Monte children, who should’ve been provided with college scholarships, were
robbed. Andre Quintero and Team El Monte members must go to prison. If you have any questions, please call or text
me at (626) 863-2149. Thank you.




June McHuen

From: Clerk of the Board

Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 4:42 PM
To: June McHuen

Subject: FW: Agenda Item # D.6

Stacey M. Boyd

Deputy Clerk

Clerk of the Board

1025 Escobar St., 15" Floor
Martinez, CA 94553
(925)655-2002 (Desk)
(925)655-2000 (Office)

From: Doug Johnson <rdj2003@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 2:27 PM

To: Clerk of the Board <ClerkOfTheBoard@cob.cccounty.us>
Subject: Agenda ltem # D.6

February 2, 2021
Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors Meeting
Agenda ltem # D.6

WMA STATEMENT

Good Afternoon Supervisors:

This is Doug Johnson with the Western Manufactured Housing Communities Association. WMA represents the owners
and operators of mobilehome parks throughout California. We respectfully oppose another countywide ban on all
space rent increases in Contra Costa County’s mobilehome communities. The vast majority of mobilehome park space
rents have been paid in full and on time throughout the Covid-19 crisis. For those residents who have experienced
financial difficulties, parkowners have and continue to development fair and reasonable repayments
plans. Parkowners are doing everything they can to help keep their residents safe and in their homes. They should
not be punished by the continuation of yet another rent increase moratorium. Thank you for your consideration.
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